
Town of Sturbridge      
Robyn Chrabascz, Facilities Coordinator 

 

 
 

June 15, 2020 

ADDENDUM #2 TO 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMPLEX – APPARATUS DOOR 
REPLACEMENT INVITATION TO BID 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Bidders are hereby informed that documents for the above-referenced project are modified, corrected, 
and/or supplemented by this Addendum, which shall become a part of the Contract Documents. All 
Bidders are instructed to acknowledge all the Addenda issued on the Form for General Bid. Failure to do 
so may result in the rejection of your bid. 
 

2.1 Question: Is an original Bid Bond required? 

Response: Due to the current Commonwealth of Massachusetts State of Emergency and 
Reopening due to COVID-19, an original Bid Bond is recommended but not required. 
Bidders may scan their bonds or checks and email to rchrabascz@sturbridge.gov before 
the bid due date and time, or may include a copy or print of an electronic copy in their bid 
packet. Cash bid security is be discouraged. 

2.2 Question: Will emailed bids be accepted? 
 
Response: No, bids must still be submitted in hard copy. Only the bid bond may be 
emailed per Response 2.1 above. 
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